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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back Ash and Beech 

I am delighted to report that on Wednesday of last week we welcomed back the adults and children from the Ash and Beech 
“Bubbles”. Most children are back in school and the classes have been getting back into the swing of their learning—which is ex-

actly what they should be doing. Thank you to parents and carers for your support with the children’s remote learning while they 
were isolating. There have been no further positive tests from either class. 

School Office 

Pam is working on her own in the school office as Sarah is working remotely for the foreseeable future. Can you please help Pam 
by dropping off lunches etc. with your children and not later in the morning, wherever possible.  It is very difficult for Pam to re-

peatedly leave the office and much of the time she is extremely busy. Please email questions and queries to ad-
min@kentishtown.camden.sch.uk and Pam will respond when the office is quieter. Many thanks for your understanding.  

Secondary Transfer 

Many of the local secondary schools are hosting virtual tours for prospective parents and students. If your child/ren is/are in Beech 
class and you would like a meeting with me regarding secondary transfer then please contact the office to arrange an appointment. 

We can meet in person or via Zoom. The deadline for secondary transfer is 31st October and you should apply online at 
www.eadmissions.org.uk. 

Drop Off and Pick Up 

There is obviously a great deal of congestion outside our school at the beginning and the end of the school day. I would ask that 
you consider whether you need to drive your child/ren in or at the end of the school day. Double parking outside the school creates 

a problem for all road users and is very unsafe for you and your child. Wherever possible please walk or cycle to school.  

I have contacted Camden Council this week to make them aware of the need for a widening of the footpaths outside our school to 
enable more effective social distancing and to enquire about creating a car free “school street” along Islip Street.  

Parent Governor Election 

There is a parent governor election in process. There are two candidates: Rachel Wrangham and Graeme Caul. Please check your 

email inboxes for candidate statements and details of the voting procedures.  

Nasal Flu Vaccine for Years 1 - 6 

Please ask Pam for a consent form if you DO want your child/ren to receive this vaccination. Email: ad-

min@kentishtown.camden.sch.uk. 

Second Sensory Room 

We have been able to develop a second sensory room in our early years area. This space can be used by our Acorns and Oak chil-
dren immediately. A generous parental donation made this development possible.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

BIRTHDAYS IN SEPTEMBER 
 

Iris   Maizie  Buddy Bear  Tara   Henry 
Kadijah  Maaryah Kimmy-Delilah Loren   Violet 
Stella  Sid   Jannah    Zakeen   Benjamin 
Amelia  Evan  Daniel    Eva    James 
 
 





Acorn Class 
We have been really busy 
making friends in Acorn 
Class and having lots of fun. 
We also have been learning all about Au-
tumn and collecting leaves for our Au-
tumn pictures. The children have had a 
really great start to the term.   

Willow Class 
 
Willow Class are 
working really 
hard at the mo-
ment and they are 
really enjoying 
being back in 
school. 
 

Oak Class 
The children in Oak Class have settled in so well. 
We have been learning the routines of the day, 
getting to know each other and focusing on being 
kind and gentle. Our current book focus is "I Will 
Not Ever Never Eat a Tomato". We have been 
joining in with assemblies over zoom and in the 
hall during which we are learning lots of fun har-
vest songs. Also we have been get-
ting involved with lots of fun learn-
ing activities, and are enjoying hav-
ing started our structured phonics 
learning.  

 

Ash Class 

Ash Class has enjoyed set-
tling back into school.  We 
have been learning about 
our new book Aaaaaargh 
spider - Ash are going to be 
arachnid experts! We have 
also been exploring weight 
and measuring us-
ing balance scales 
this week.   
 

Cedar Class 
  

Cedar Class have been 
working hard reading sto-
ry books about wolves. 
They have also written 
their own non-fiction 
books about wolves and 
have learnt to 
draw and paint 
these wild ani-
mals.  

Chestnut Class 
 

Chestnut 
Class are real-
ly enjoying 
investigating 
and learning about life 
cycles living things - 
last week, we dissected 
flowers to find out 
about how plants are 
made, and this week 
we're going to try grow-
ing our own 
(helpful) microorganism
s under different condi-
tions!  

Sycamore Class 
 

Since the start of this 
term, Sycamore Class 
have travelled back in 
time to the Stone 
Age.  We've built tools, 
created cave art on the 
rocks, written guided 
tours of our own Stone 
Age village and written 
all about our favourite 
moments in the Stone 
Age. 

Beech Class 
 

Year 6 are delighted to be 
back in school! Since our 
return, we've been creat-
ing and designing our 
Class Charter, 
writing about a 
very strange 
ship, playing 
netball, rounding num-
bers, and singing our 
Harvest songs. It's fantas-
tic to have everyone back 
together.  
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